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Dear Year 13, 

 

Please find enclosed a summary of your results from the courses you studied in 

2020-21. 

During your time at AGS you have learned much, grown in stature and created 

strong friendships. You have been part of a wonderful group of young people, who 

have combined to make this great school even better. Thank you for all you have 

done and for the way you have approached your studies.  

I hope your results help to exemplify and highlight many of your strengths, and 

provide you with the means to access the next stage in your career. You have 

exciting times ahead of you and the rest of your life to look forward to. You will 

respond to whatever challenges present and achieve many more successes in the 

future.  

You leave AGS with enhanced knowledge and understanding, and a range of skills 

which will enable further progress. I, along with all of the other staff at AGS, look 

forward to hearing about what you do next. 

Wherever your life takes you, continue to care, aspire and achieve. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Malcolm Kelly 
Headteacher 


